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 Thursday 23 November 2017 

 
Year 4 Productions 

 
Dear Parents 
 
The Year 4 productions will be taking place in January 2018. In preparation for these, Year 4 
will begin taking time from our regular lessons to work on our speaking, listening and 
communication skills. 
 
Starting next week after assessments, students will use some of their regular lessons to 
practise songs and speaking lines. Students will also be creating props for their productions 
during their art lessons. We would like your support in creating some of the props and 
costumes for the production. If you are interested in helping out in any capacity, please 
contact me directly on Ateeqa.Arain@nais.qa.  
 
Thank you for your continued support.  
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
Miss Ateeqa Arain 
Year 4 Leader 
  
 
 


